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SUBIECT : ADB-FSP MID-YEAR REVIEW WRAP-UP MEETING

It the interest ol the service and to present findings and finalize the agreement on
issues in the implementation of the project, a wrap-up meeting will be held on September
2, 1997 at 2:30 P.M.. The venue is at the USEC for Field Operations Conference Room,
DENR Building.

The meeting will be attended by representatives from Asian Development Bank.
Department of Budget and Management, Coordinating Council of the Philippine
Assistance Program, Neztional Economic Development Authority, DENR Field
Operations, FASPO and NIFDO.

Expenditures incidental to the meeting shall be chargeable to the Forestry Sector
Project subject to the usual Auditing and Accounting rules and regulation.

T

LIOTI~MARCE
Undersecretary
for Field Operations

Recommending Approval :

EVANGELINE C. CRUZADO

Program Director, NFDO

259% ~ 0% N
Grow aa%ee for Legacy






